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Roberta DiMezza

From: Tony Tony <sosciatony@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 28, 2021 9:37 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: AGAINST BILL- H6464 SEALING OF EVICTION FILES

I JUST FOUND OUT ABOUT THIS BILL  AND  I AM AGAINST IT 
 
IT SEEMS TO ME THAT THE BILL WAS NOT PUBLICIZED  ENOUGH  TO GIVE LANDLORDS A 
CHANCE TO FIGHT IT...  


